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DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE (DDC) MEETING MINUTES	
January 7, 2019

In Attendance:    April Pagnoni (Secretary),   Sheila Orsi Interim Chairperson, Jack McClintock,

Not in Attendance: Jim Fraser, Adam Gillette

Others in Attendace: Marilynn Borst from FOTH 

Meeting Opened: 6:32PM (April  motion Jack  2nd).

Minutes from 12-17-18: Motion made by Sheila 2nd by Jack to approve minutes as 
written. 

Mr. Gillette: Group discussed email from Mr. Gillette letter of resignation due to persoal issues. Letter was accepted but it was agreed by all that he would be welcome back at any time. Ms. Pagnoni to inform BOS of his resignation

Ms. Borst: Email was sent to Leslie Burton AA for BOS on the process for Ms. Borst  to become part of our committee.  Waiting on response.    

Heidi Hunderup Hopes to join our next meeting to see what the committee is all about.	
District Location Technical Assistance 2019 Grant Application: All correspondence was sent by April to Kerri Salwa from CMRPC waiting on response.  

Complete Streets Draft: Sheila provided a copy of the draft Complete Streets Policy. 
Committee and it was approved by the BOS at the 12-11-18 meeting. It was fowarded to Dan Daniska.  There was an issue that some of the information was incomplete (from 
Eileen Gunn MA DOT). Sheia will email Kim to see if she has spoken to Dan to see if
this has been resolved. 

FOTH: Marilynn indicated that they are working with Eva Brown and Bonnie Milner
from Longview Studio to obtain a grant for consulting and feasability study work making
the upper level of Town Hall “Great Hall” into a performance center.  Eva Brown joined our meeting and presented a letter of support for us to complete.  The Committee unanimously agreed to sign the letter of support  from DDC for this application.  MCC grant for fesability study for $10,000. Application deadline is 1-16-19.  

Tour of Upton Town Hall: Field trip has been solidified for 1-22-19 to go to Upton. Sheila will notify Kerrie from CMRPC and any one interested in going will meet at PD at 6pm. Marilynn will notify the FOTH to see if any of them would like to go.  	

Spot Zoning: April email Bill King from Planning Board about spot zoning waiting for 
a reply.  

Physical Development Committee: 1-17 approval of funds and allocate projects. Email from Kerrie indicating that they would like someone from each committee to be there
to present their application.  April, Sheila and John will try to go. 		

CDBG: Meeting on 1-8-19 at Senior Center to go over this grant proposal. April or Sheila will try to go on lunch break. Andrew from CMRPC will be there.  

New Business: Dennis Trela from Evergreen St reached out to Sheila indicating that 
he and his wife walk a lot and would like to maybe see speed signs (as part of our project) like in EB from Hannafords to Batchelor Drive as people fly in that area. Also mentioned having blinking lights at the crosswalks. April spoke with Sgt. Churchey of the police department and he said he would get met Officer Lazarick’s information to find out how it was done.  Short discussion of Langevin Property demolition for parking ?? Who 
owns the property behind the American legion?   Also discussion of a gas station in town
and try to attract more business. 

Next Meeting: 1/22/19 to go to Upton.  After that 2-4-19 @ 6:30PM. 	

Adjorn:   April made motion Sheila 2nd 7:25pm.						





























